
Year 2 Update 27.6.25 

Sports Afternoon Wednesday 2nd July 1.30-3.30 

• Weather permitting our sports afternoon will take place on Wednesday. 

• Please ensure children have their PE kits including trainers in school. 

• The weather is looking warm, please ensure you bring water for yourselves. If any families 

have a gazebo we could borrow for the afternoon to allow for some shade in the spectator’s 

area we would be very grateful! Please contact your child’s class teacher.  

 

RE    

• This week we have looked at our local Christian community   

• We have looked at Holy Rood Church and St Bede’s Church, we then created a newspaper 

article encouraging people to visit Holy Rood.  

• Next week we will be starting our work on other faiths by looking at Islam.   

Vocabulary: Christian, community, parish, flock, steeple, stained glass window 

English 

• This week we have completed our end of year assessments in Grammar, Spelling and 

Reading. We are proud of how hard all the children worked during these.  

• Next week we will be continuing our work on Recounts using the book Here I Am.   

Vocabulary: characters, new beginnings, feelings, past tense. 

Maths 

• This week we have completed our end of year assessments in Arithmetic and Reasoning. We 

are proud of how hard all the children worked during these.  

• Next week, we will be starting our work on the properties of 2D and 3D shapes.    

Vocabulary: operation, addend, subtrahend, minuend, multiple, quotient. 

Science 

• This week we have continued our topic looking at reusable materials.  

• We have tested a range of materials, such as hessian, for sustainability.  

• Next week, we will begin planning our plant pots made of reusable materials.  

Vocabulary: reduce, reuse, recycle, materials, properties, natural, manmade 

Extra information:  

• Please make sure all children have plimsolls in school. 

• We would appreciate any donations of tissues.  

• Key stage one sports day will take place on Wednesday 2nd July at  1.30pm. 

• Reading books are given out on Fridays to be returned the following Thursday. 

• Library books are changed on Tuesdays for all KS1 classes. 

• PE days are Tuesdays and Wednesdays for Lisbon and Tuesdays and Fridays for Padua. 

• Please make sure children are wearing no jewellery, including rosaries, to school. 

Thank you for your continued support,  Bella, Eleay and Laura 


